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To: David C. Childs A-76comments/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: Comments on A-76 Circular No. A-76 (revised) Sub-paragraphs B.c.2. (15) and B.3.a (6) Quality 

Control Plan 
 
December 18, 2002 
 
Dear OMB Staff: 
 
Below are some comments on the draft revised OMB Circular A-76.  I base my comments on 
experience with conducting studies at an aviation maintenance depot that has an ISO 9000-
based quality program. The issue presented below is important to the depot and probably 
others that do not rely solely on traditional quality assurance/quality control. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Edward Giles III 
Consultant 
P.O. Box 861 
Oriental, NC 28571 
252-249-3007 
252-249-0749 (fax) 
Jim.Giles@coastalnet.com 
 
- Comments on draft revised OMB Circular A-76.pdf 
 - Point Paper_Integration of A-76 and ISO Quality Requiremen….pdf 

 




